
From: Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 4:26 PM EST 
To: Bill Sudow <wsudow@sklawpartners.com> 
CC: Matt Kelly <mkelly@jbgsmith.com>; Davis, Jerome L. <Jerome.Davis@MWAA.com>; Potter, John (Jack)
<John.Potter@MWAA.com>; Jay Corbalis <jcorbalis@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Re: Meeting with National Park Service 

Bill that is outstanding.  Thank you.

Victor 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 14, 2019, at 2:41 PM, Bill Sudow <wsudow@sklawpartners.com> wrote:

As follow up to my conversation with Matt and Victor following our meeting in December, I spoke with Don Beyer about

setting up a high level meeting with the NPS to begin the discussions regarding the foot bridge over GWP.  He agreed

with the strategy and is calling the NPS to schedule a meeting for us.  He will also try to attend.  I asked him to give us a

couple of dates so that we can coordinate our own internal schedules.  I’ll keep all of you posted as soon as I hear from

him.

 

Bill
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